

July 28, 2014

Jamie Knollmiller
WD Partners
7007 Discovery Blvd.
Dublin, OH  43017


Re:	BJ’s Restaurant and Brewhouse Grading and Drainage Plan
Colleen Rezabek Engineer’s Stamp with No Date (B14D004E)

Dear Mr. Knollmiller,

	Based upon the information provided in your submittal received June 25, 201414, the above referenced plan is approved for Rough Grading Permit on a portion of Tract A-1-A.

	Note that a Grading and Drainage Plan will still need to be submitted for Building Permit.  See comments dated in the letter of July 24, 2014 that approved this plan for Site Plan for Building Permit Action for DRB..

	If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.
						
				Sincerely,
							

				Amy L. D, Niese, PE
				Senior Engineer, Hydrology
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